
June 1, 2017 

Salem Planning Commission 
555 Liberty Street SE 
Salem, OR 97301 

Re: Comments on Proposed Sign Code Amendments- CA 16-05 

President Fry and Planning Commissioners: 

SCAN supports most ofthe proposed amendments to the sign code. The more objective and 
enforceable standards for measuring brightness of electronic signs are especially needed. 

SCAN does not support creating a class 2 sign adjustment process. If someone wants to deviate 
from the sign code by more than the 10% administrative adjustment currently allowed, then he 
or she should go through the variance process to ensure it is justified. 

The proposed class 2 adjustment would allow adjustments to "any sign standard" with no limit 
on degree of adjustment. It makes adjustments easier to achieve than going through the 
variance process. At a time of rampant noncompliance with the sign code, the City should not 
institutionalize greater deviations through a new class 2 adjustment. Also, just because a class 2 
adjustment process was added to the Urban Development Code does not mean it is 
appropriate for the sign code. 

SCAN has a growing concern with the proliferation of illegal signs, both on private property and 
in the public right-of-way. The proposed amendments do not address enforcement of the sign 
code, but SCAN believes enforcement is the main issue the City needs to address to provide 
relief from the growing visual pollution and distractions along Salem's arterial and collector 
streets. The visual shouting match at busy street intersections is a safety hazard. 

The City is unwilling or unable to hold the business, organization, or person named on an illegal 
sign accountable for violating the sign code. This allows businesses or persons to violate the 
sign code with impunity and likely contributes to the proliferation of illegal signs. SCAN asks the 
City to search for a way to hold the party named on an illegal sign accountable for that violation 
and to enforce its sign code. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

eff Schumacher, SCAN President, 2016-17 
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Please see SCAN's comments on the proposed sign code amendments. We would like these 
comments to go to Planning Commission for their meeting on Tuesday, June 6th. 

Thank you for coming to our SCAN meeting last month, and enjoy your retirement! 

Jeff Schumacher 
SCAN president, 2016-17 
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